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It has been lovely to have everyone back inside the nursery. 
We have missed this part of our nursery day. Thank you for 
supporting your child with the nursery routines when coming 
in. Monday and Friday are library lending days, please 
support your child to choose a library book to take home for 
you to read with them. PLEASE REMEMBER library books 
need to be returned before another book can be taken.  

 

The school photographer is coming into school on Tuesday 
5th October to take individual photographs.  
Friday 22nd October is an INSET day; therefore, school will be 
closed on this day. The children will break up for the half-
term holiday on Thursday 21st October and return to school 
on Monday 1st November. 

DATE FOR YOUR DIARY: Nursery Rhyme Challenge: You 

are invited to come and watch the children perform some of 

the nursery rhymes that we have been learning. The date is 

Thursday 21st October at 11am for the morning session 

children and 2.45pm for the afternoon children. We kindly 

ask that the parents/carer of children who stay all day come 

to the morning performance. Two adults per child may 

attend the performance. 

Our nursery rhyme challenge will be a sponsored event. Any 

money raised from this event will enable us to purchase 

some more construction resources for indoors and 

outdoors. We thank you in anticipation for your support and 

we be will send sponsor forms home next week. 

 

We have shared some of this week’s learning on Twitter- so please have 

a look at our tweets.  

Please remember to read our notice board (in the cloakroom area) to find 

out what learning the children will be doing each day. You will find our 

book and rhyme of the week along with the new vocabulary we will be 

learning and our maths activities for the week.  

We are in need of children’s umbrellas for our outdoor area if anyone has 

one that they no longer need.  

Thank you for your continued support. Please don’t hesitate to speak to 

us about any worries or concerns you may have. We are here to help.  

Have a lovely weekend. Mrs Windsor and Mrs Hough  

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for the support you have given your child and us over 

these past 3 weeks. Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Windsor and Mrs 

This week’s learning: We have had another fabulous week in nursery. Our 

story was Dear Zoo by Rod Campbell. It is a simple story that introduces 

children to adjectives.  

Our target vocabulary this week: perfect, tall, grumpy, puppy and fierce. 

Please try and use these words as you go about your daily routines at 

home. 

The children have been busy cutting, drawing and writing their name. You 

can see their great work in their ‘I can book’ which is displayed in the book 

room.   

We discuss the weather and days of the week daily. We use our alliterative 

skills to remember the days of the week. Each day’s phrase is displayed 

on our board in the cloakroom.  

At circle time we introduced the children to our ‘nose wiping’ station. The 

children are already getting much better at this skill. The children have 

also enjoyed exploring the ‘giant’ mouth and teeth.  We have talked about 

how to keep our teeth healthy and we are sure that you will reaffirm this 

and nose wiping at home! 

 


